
From: Hayden Grooms
To: 'Jane Page Thompson' <janepagethompson@gmail.com>

Date: 3/14/2017 4:12:43 PM
Subject: Office on Aging Question

Good afternoon,
 
Sorry we have been playing phone tag today, but I was able to find out a little more about business related matters in 
the Office on Aging. Jordan Newman is the person that you should contact about your question, and her number is 
803-734-9900. The Lieutenant Governor would still like to speak at the beginning of the Convention, on April 22. The 
only people that I know of that will be in attendance with him is his Chief of Staff, Danny Varat, myself, and his 
security detail. As per your question regarding the Governor’s attendance, I am uncertain, but I have heard that he 
will be speaking in Lexington that morning but have no way of confirming that information.
 
Thanks for your help,
 
Hayden Grooms
Director of External Affairs
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
(803) 734-0107
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